
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Ysgol Harri Tudur/Henry Tudor School Year 7 Carnival Day 

Friday 26th May 2023 

 

1. As part of the New Curriculum for Wales Year 7 learners have 

been learning about the music of Brazil, specifically Samba music. As 

their project they have been planning their own carnival so that they 

can show off what they have learnt.    

 

2. I am delighted to be able to invite you to come and take part in this event on Friday 

26th May 2023. We are hoping to hold the event in our Well Being Garden, but this will be 

weather dependent. If the weather is bad, we will hold the event in the Main Hall.  Please 

access the Well Being Garden by the path and entrance to the side of the LRC.  There will 

be signs to help guide you as well as some willing 6th Form members.  Please only park in 

the Main Car Park and not in the area of the LRC.   

 

3. There will be a morning and afternoon session hosted by different groups of 

year 7 learners. The timings of the event are as follows;  

 

a. 9:30 - 11:00am - Parents/Guardians of 7Y, 7T, 7U, 7D and 7O 

 

b. 11:30am - 1:00pm - Parents/Guardians of 7H, 7E, 7N, 7R and 7P 

 

4. Entry will be £1 for adults, younger children are free. 

 

5. There will be performances from the learners, refreshments for 

sale, as well as games to play and face painting so younger members of 

the family are welcome to attend with you. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6. Learners are allowed to bring in some appropriate, brightly 

coloured clothing for this event to go with our theme, and will be  

allowed time to change before their event starts. They must, 

however, be in full school uniform for their other lessons that day. 

 

7. Learners will be allowed some time in the carnival to take part in 

different games/visit the stalls so please fill in this Google Form if you 

give your child permission to have face paint/glitter on their face if they 

choose to. They will also need a small amount of money if they wish to 

buy refreshments etc. 

https://forms.gle/FYj8LiGVic9xLRon8 

 

8. If you have any other queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 

hannah.murray@yht.wales. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our event,  

 

Regards, 

 

Ms H Murray 
 

Director of Expressive Arts   

https://forms.gle/FYj8LiGVic9xLRon8


 

 
 
 
 
 

 


